Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2014 11:16 AM

To: 'Phillips, Hollis'

Cc: Peterson, Jamey

Subject: RE: BP-11126 - Geotracker Upload confirmation for SCM Report
Hi Hollis,

You or whoever uploaded the report (Alison Jones) would have received a denial email on August 11, 2013 as the upload
was rejected with the following message:

“This document is not a Request for Closure but rather presents a SCM and Recommendations for
Additional Site Assessment. Please reupload as a SCM.”

Apparently it had been categorized incorrectly.

In regards to an extension, that would be fine. | generally try to make groundwater reports based on previous submittal
dates so that it’s not a sweat to meet. 1’ll update Geotracker to reflect this change.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Phillips, Hollis [mailto:Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-us.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2014 9:52 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Peterson, Jamey

Subject: BP-11126 - Geotracker Upload confirmation for SCM Report

Mark:

ARCADIS is working on the requests in ACEH’s June 30, 2014 Directive however, | wanted to contact you about two
items:

1. In ACEH’s letter dated June 30, 2014 you state that the Site is out of compliance because the ACEH Low Threat
Closure Policy Checklist and Site Conceptual Model report, dated July 3, 2013, has not been uploaded to
Geotracker.

This report was uploaded to Geotracker when it was submitted to ACEH. Attached is the confirmation sheet
from Geotracker that states this report was successfully uploaded on July 3, 2013 at 2:26:59 pm; confirmation
number: 7888198137. Do you want us to re-upload it, or can ACEH locate it in cyberspace?



2. ACEH requests the Semi-Annual groundwater report be submitted on August 1, 2014. Groundwater sampling
was conducted at the Site on June 30, 2014 and the analytical results will be available on July 15 according to
Test America. Is it possible to get a one week extension and submit this report on August 8, 2014?

Let me know how you want to handle these.

Regards,
Hollis

Hollis E. Phillips, PG | Principal Geologist| hollis.phillips@arcadis-us.com

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 100 Montgomery , Suite 300 | San Francisco, CA, 94104
T415.432.6903 | M. 510.219.7764 | F.415.374.2745
www.arcadis-us.com

Professional Geologist/PG-CA #6887

ARCADIS, Imagine the result
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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